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 On the suggestion of Paul Haines, the IOC representative of New Zeeland, a discussion was 

opened about the suggested schedule of Physics fights. According the article V. of regulations, the 

schedule must be such that, if possible no team should meet twice during the Selective Physics fights. 

However, the presented schedule did not fulfill this condition. 

 

 Different schedules were presented by Romano Rupp and Georg Hofferek from Austria. Finaly, a 

schedule was determined where no teams would meet twice during the Selective PF and no teams will 

be more than twice in a group with four teams.  

 

 All present IOC members voted in favor for the suggestion of Paul Haines to use the newly 

presented schedule instead of the preliminary suggested schedule. Numbers, which were ascribed to 

teams during the opening ceremony, should remain valid also for the new schedule.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Secretary General       President 

Dr. Martin Plesch            Prof. Gunnar Tibell 

 

 


